
Dear Parents, 

Next Thursday, September 11th, your child will be bringing home your raffle tickets if they 

have already been paid for. 

You will receive 35 tickets valued at $10 each, which you can either: 

• Resell to family and friends (you keep the money, as the fundraising fee was included in 

your tuition), or 

• Write your own name on all of them. 

Raffle Details: 

• Drawings will take place monthly from October through May. 

• Each month, there will be five winners: 

o 1st prize: $350 

o 2nd prize: $200 

o 3 prizes of $100 each 

• Your tickets remain in the drawing for the entire year, so the sooner they're submitted, 

the more chances you have to win! 

Important: 

Please turn in your ticket stubs by September 30th to be included in the first drawing. 

If you have any questions, feel free to reach out. 

Thank you, 

Ms. Ginny 

 


